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January 23, 2023

SUBJECT: LETTER DATED NOV. 19, 2022 OF PHILIPPINE AIR FORCE RESERVE
COMMAND REQUESTING FOR LAND AREA ALLOCATION

COL EULOGIO M. NABUA PAF (GSC)

Commanding Officer, Headquarters 4™ Air Reserve Center
Antonio Bautista Air Base, Puerto Princesa City

Contact no. 0966-179-7751 / 0948-425-5065

Dear Col. Nabua,

Environmental Greetings!

This pertains to PENRO Memorandum dated January 9, 2023 which was received by this Office on
January 12, 2023 which was endorsed per Memorandum dated December 27. 2022 from the OIC,
Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services Maximo C. Landrito relative to your letter dated
November 19, 2022 requesting for land allocation to serve as training areas and base expansion of the
Philippine Air Force located at Bulod, Sitio Bubusawin, Barangay Apurawan, Aborlan, Palawan.

In order to provide assistance to your request, kindly provide this Office a copy of advance technical
description, sketch map and/or any pertinent document that could be of use in determining the land
disposition and land classification status of the subject area.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

i
PEDRO A. VF1.ASCO
MO IV/OIC-CENRO

ce: OIC, ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTOR FOR TECHNICAL SERVICES
DENR MIMAROPA Region

DENR By the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Boulevard. 1000 Ermita, Manila
PENRO Palawan

CENRO/File
DRN-2023-0234/RPS/*cpbm

sy O C
¥
4 -
% v
> .
! e é ’
oy
——
o i




